
 

 

 
The Farm Community yard sale is September 14th; from 7am – 1pm; start gathering your items 

for sale and share on all your social media platforms! Good Luck everyone! 
 

 

 

 

  

http://www.farmatcarolinaforest.com/


 

 
The Board has approved the Fall Food Drive! When: September 14, 2024 collection begins at 
9am. Volunteers are needed, if interested contact Debra Shovlin at 607.240.9845 or send an 
email to farmactivitiescommittee@gmail.com. Leave your donations at your mailbox, no 
mailbox at the end of your driveway, no driveway at the curb in front of your home. The Farm 
residents have always been generous and we hope that continues for this drive. This is the 
same day as the yard sale, we rec'd the invite to the food drive later than 
usual. Volunteers can drop of the collections at her home at 2809 Farmer Brown Court. 
Listed below are the items in need, thanks so much for your participation. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

The next Meet and Greet is September 27th, interesting in attending contact Debbie 

D’Agostino at 732.275.4741 with your name(s), address, and dish you will be sharing. No 

need to bring paper products or utensils as they will be supplied. 

 

 

 

Monthly Meetings: 

September 10th- Ground Committee  4:00PM Activity Center 

September 12th- Board Meeting 11:00 AM Activity Center 

September 30th- ARC 8:30 Farm Clubhouse 

http://www.farmatcarolinaforest.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/412254739224901/user/1451479944/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVTpMbUPRyT-hai0W8ceck9_oxHdEs6eC2dL5IW4UK5Z9vons_tUcaO4HzzZrGuc8zrrgGOnY5jQpVX76qjp5qZFwJTTtDpR-4lwnOCApf5u3UwOCIwP3n4yXhi-TJw4qLCWBlwxkvvvlpm2RKSRyI174ESyg-D-l_ipOLUI_VfLw&__tn__=-%5dK-R
mailto:farmactivitiescommittee@gmail.com


 

 

 

 
 

Wheatfield Parking: We understand that parking issues on Wheatfield Drive have been 

a source of frustration for many residents.  We would like to assure the residents that the 

Board has consistently taken proactive steps over the past few years to address the 

parking situation with the county.  

 

Many residence are not aware that the roads in the Farm are County owned and 

maintained.  As such, the Board has been continuously in contact with County officials to 

address the ongoing parking issues.  In the past week, we have spoken to two police 

lieutenants who stated they are currently investigating ways to alleviate the parking 

challenges.  We have been informed by the police department that  there are 6 traffic 

cops and 54 schools all in Horry County who are currently facing the same parking 

issues.   

 

We will continue to collaborate closely with the County and will keep the community 

updated on any progress or information that may arise.  

 

Wheatfield Sidewalk: We would like to provide an update on the sidewalk issues along 

Wheatfield Drive.  These concerns were reported to the county back in July, and at that 

time, we were given a three week repair schedule. 

 

Unfortunately the arrival of Hurricane Debby has caused delays in the county's repair 

efforts, pushing may projects behind schedule.  Last week, we reached out for an 

update, and the County informed us that they hope to have the sidewalk issue repaired 

within the next two weeks. 

http://www.farmatcarolinaforest.com/


 

 

Pool Closings:  Both pools will close for the season on October 15th.   

 

Labor Day Update from Waste Industries: 

Friendly Reminder – Our offices will be closed in observance of Labor Day, but 

our trucks will be running as normal.  With that said, we do have a lot more trash, traffic, 

and wait times at the landfill during a holiday which does slow us down so some routes 

may start earlier in the day or may be serviced later in the day.  Please remind any 

residential cart accounts to put the carts out on Sunday night for Monday service.  If for 

some reason service is delayed due to the above circumstances slowing us down, 

please ask residents to leave the carts out and we will get to them the next day.  

  

Thanks, and have a Happy and Safe Labor Day! 

 

 

 

HOA Contact Information: Waccamaw Management, LLC, 4102 Carolina Commercial Drive 

Myrtle Beach, SC 29579. 

Phone: 843-237-9551. 

You’re Waccamaw Management Team: 

Misty Pace, CMCA, AMS Community Association Manager: 

Email: mistyp@waccamawmanagement.com 

Amanda Waters, Community Specialist: 

Email: amandaw@waccamawmanagement.com 

  

Recycling Center is located on International Drive. Hours are Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, 

Friday and Saturday from 7:00 am until 7:00 pm. Sunday from 1:00 pm until 7:00 pm. 

The Recycling Center is closed on Thursdays. 

Please remember: Reduce, Reuse and Recycle 

 

GFL Environmental/Waste Industries: 843-397-5586 

http://www.farmatcarolinaforest.com/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.farmatcarolinaforest.com/

